
Paper  Based  By-laws
Transition to Electronic!
What will the changes to the land titles system in NSW mean
for strata and how we can help you?

Compulsory  Electronic  By-Law
Registration
Electronic by-law registrations in strata are now mandatory
from 11 October 2021 and can only be completed by a Lawyer or
Conveyancer on PEXA.
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